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For further information or to book your 
place please email  

 
 

earlyyears@slough.gov.uk 
 

Come join us and network with childminders 
across Slough.  
 
For all our little explorers Herschel Park is full of wonderful natural 
resources for children to discover and explore. Children will enjoy 
investigating the nature reserve and the world of mini beasts and bugs.   
We will be joined on the day by Ian Judd from SBC Parks Team who can 
share his knowledge on wildlife in the park. 
 

QICN Group 
 

Tuesday 17th July 2018 
1.00pm – 2.30Pm 

 
 

Herschel Park 
Upton Close 

Slough SL1 2DG 
 

Car park entrance is accessed via 
Datchet Road 
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